
 

CALL TO ORDER: Mayor Glanden called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Secretary Rager led the Pledge of Allegiance 

ROLL CALL: Mayor Glanden asked Secretary Rager for a roll call. 

 

 

 Mayor:   William “Chick” Glanden Present 

 Secretary:  Pete Rager   Present 

 Councilmembers: Ricky Maddox   Present 

    Bret Carpenter   Present 

    Virginia Simpler   Present 

  

 Town Solicitor:  Dianna Stuart   Absent    

 

READING AND APPROVING OF THE LAST MEETING MINUTES: 

 Councilmember Maddox made a motion with a second by Councilmember Simpler to table the 

minutes from the last meeting, motion carried by unanimous voice vote. 

WATER REPORT/ TREASURER’S REPORT/ CODE ENFORCEMENT/ POLICE REPORT 

WATER REPORT: NONE 

POLICE REPORT: NONE 

CODE ENFORCEMENT: NONE 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 16, 2024 

TOWN OF FREDERICA 



TREASURERS REPORT: Councilmember Simpler presented the Treasurer’s Report as written.  

SEPT BEGINNING BALANCE ENDING BALANCE 
 

General Fund $151,003.91 $  301,178.30 

Police $463,184.93 $  500,526.34 

Public Works $ 46, 201.56 $    73,121.79 

MSA $            0.00 $    19,521.72 

Community Safety $  29,362.20 $    39,364.66 

CIP $363,425.44 $  364,756.00 

CD $  76,048.04 $    76,233.27 

 

Delinquent money owed. $32,937.49 

Trash $  1,151.58 Grass Cutting $  1,001.00 

Water $     837.42 Property Maintenance $          0.00 

Property Taxes $25,973.12 Rental Property License $          0.00 

Fines $          0.00 Other Fees $     208.43 

Vacant Building Fees $          0.00 Court Costs $  3,765.94 

 

Councilmember Simpler made a motion with a second by Councilmember Maddox to accept the 

Treasurer’s Report as presented, motion carried by unanimous voice vote.  

PLANNING COMMISSION REPORT: none 

NEW BUSINESS: Mayor Glanden reminded all of Trick or Treating will be 6-8pm 10.31.2024 

OLD BUSINESS: NONE 

OPEN FLOOR: NONE 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMENTS: Councilman Maddox asked when the next LDO meeting was,  he was 

advised it would be the following day at 6:00 

Councilmember Rager reported that he had read some complaints about a second trash can not being 

picked up, he then asked about the number and type of trash receptacles to use.  He was told per the 

Towns contract that each house is supplied with a blue company container for trash, and they could 

have one extra container no larger than 30 gallons, no loose bags would be picked up and cardboard 

must be bundled and bound for picked up as a bulk item. 

With no further business, Councilmember Maddox made a motion with a second by Councilmember 

Simpler to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at 7:12 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

Pete Rager 
Secretary 


